Beginning in Fall 2022, students are permitted to have non-
flesh eating fish in fresh water tanks up to 5 gallons. No salt
water tanks are permitted. Fish does not include any
reptiles, crustaceans, amphibians, or any other animals.

Students must take their fish home during any extended
break or period of time they are not in the residence halls.
For example, Spring Break.

Students are not permitted to flush any fish-related items
down their residence hall sinks, showers, toilets, or any
other appliance.



